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Comments: I strongly disagree with your plan on bolting on Forest Service land! 

Bolting is a safety matter and, in the vast majority of instances, has a minimal impact on the visual appeal of our

public lands. 

Climbers are dedicated users of Forest Service land and your policy risks alienating otherwise supportive

citizens. 

Respectfully,

Jeffery Selvig 


